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  Executive Summary 
 
 
ILC2021’s Asia Pacific program featured 80 
speakers, including nine former heads of state, 
first ladies and speakers of parliament, and drew 
more than 250,000 viewers. 
 

  

  

  

  Opening Plenary 
 
 
The Opening Plenary of the ILC2021—Asia 
Pacific highlighted the programs and projects 
UPF is carrying out in support of the peaceful 
reunification of Korea. 
 

  

  

  

  International Summit Council for Peace (ISCP)   
 
 
Former heads of states discussed the role of 
government and political leaders in contributing to 
peace in Northeast Asia at a session hosted by 
the ISCP. 
 

  

  



 

 

  

  International Association of Parliamentarians for Peace (IAPP)  
 
 
Current and former parliamentarians affirmed the 
importance of the peaceful reunification of Korea 
at a session hosted by the 
IAPP. 
 

  

  

  

  Interreligious Association for Peace and Development (IAPD)  
 
 
Five speakers shared their perspectives on their 
roles to support the reconciliation of the two 
Koreas at a session hosted by 
the IAPD. 
 

  

  

  

  International Media Association for Peace (IMAP)   
 
 
Journalists and media leaders from the Asia 
Pacific discussed the media’s role in promoting 
peace at a session hosted by 
the IMAP. 
 

  

  

  

  International Association of First Ladies for Peace (IAFLP)  
 
 
Four former first ladies and other women leaders 
spoke about peacebuilding in the Asia Pacific 
Rim at a session hosted by the 
IAFLP. 
 

  

  

  

  International Association of Academicians for Peace (IAAP)  
 
 
Academicians explored paths to Korean 
reunification at a session hosted 
by the IAAP. 
 

  

  

  

  International Association for Peace and Economic Development 
(IAED)  

 
 
Business leaders and representatives addressed 
the role of business leadership in promoting 
peace and prosperity in the Asia Pacific region at 
a session hosted by the IAED. 
 

  

  

  

  International Association of Arts and Culture for Peace (IAACP)    



 

 

 
 
The important role of the arts and culture in 
bringing unity on the Korean Peninsula was 
discussed at a session hosted 
by the IAACP. 
 

  

  

  Reflections  
 
 
Participants reflect on their experience at the ILC 
2021. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUN 1: UN Global Day of Parents 

JUN 3: CFBO - “Combatting Corruption: The Relevance 

and Capacities of Faith-Based Organizations” 

JUN 4: WFWP: Co-Creating Spaces for Peace and Reconciliation on the 

Korean Peninsula. What Steps are Women taking towards Sustainable Peace? 

JUN 5: Peace & Blessing Festival 

JUN 8: USA-IAED - "Toward the Peaceful Reunification of the Korean 

Peninsula" 

JUN 10: EUME - "Korean Peninsula: Armistice and Effect of the NNSC 

(Neutral Nations Supervisory Commission)" 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 

Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 

Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


